
 

DHHS and DoH  information
sources and resources
sharing of service changes in partner
organisations
sharing of the Enliven Easy English
resources; 
reference to peak body news (particularly
VCOSS, VHA, FV, NACCHO) and regional
PHN

Weekly Newsletters commenced 19 March
providing linkages to 

 

 

 

 

The role of Primary Care Partnerships in promoting

and sharing service disruption and access changes

during COVID-19

 
- A snapshot of the inter-organisation communication strategies applied
in response to COVID-19 by Campaspe Primary Care Partnership

'Having all the information in one place

made it easy for access to services and

the updates saved time searching the

net.'

SOCIAL MEDIA POSTS

FACILITATING SERVICE ACCESS
& COORDINATION

A P R I L  -  J U N E  2 0 2 0  

 

Newsletter production weekly;
distribution to 620 recipients

10 Newsletters

552 average opens
per newsletter

82 average clicks
per newsletter

50 COVID-19 related posts

171 likes 101 shares

17,109 reach 1,310 engagement

website
 302 website visits

207 users

175 new users

833 page views



 

Promoting service access
changes and community
education

 Included Coronavirus information for community not accessing

online information 

Volunteering message

Service Access changes related to Coronavirus. Organisations

involved Health Services, Disability Providers, Family Violence

Service Provider, Women's Health, ACCHO, Local Government,

Emergency Relief Providers.

Full page advert in 3 local newspapers (Echuca, Kyabram, Rochester)

with distribution total of 9,500 circulation and 23,750 readership (x 2

advertisements in April)

  

Newspaper advertisement

Communication of
Mental Health supports

during COVID-19

Listing local and regional service access points for tertiary,

primary and other mental health services, this resource also

provides links and reference to helpline and online mental

health support providers

Enabling local networks to rapidly develop

localised mental health support resource for

service providers and the community

Supporting food security
providers during COVID-19

Due to pre-existing network relationships, Campaspe PCP have been able to

rapidly contact local Emergency Relief providers  to determine service

disruption and changes. This resulted in the development

and distribution of  a local resource to share with community regarding

changes to food security provision.

Mobilising rapid responses to inform community


